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Calendar Highlights 

 
12/06 Beginning BAND and          
 Guitar Concert 6:30pm 
 
12/08 Symphonic and Jazz 
 BAND Concert 6:30pm 
 
12/05—Basketball TRYOUTS 
12/07                        GIRLS 
 
12/07—Basketball TRYOUTS   
12/09  BOYS 
 
12/10 Running Club 5K race in 
 Saint Augustine 
 
12/12 Tennis TRYOUTS 
 
12/16 Middle School Students/
 Staff Volleyball game 
 
12/21 EARLY DISMISSAL 
  2nd quarter ends 
 First Semester ends 
 
12/22 WINTER Break begins  

01/05 CLASSES RESUME 

 

 

Bulletin 

December 2022 

Greetings, 

I hope everyone is doing well and staying healthy.  I reflect every month 

and can hardly believe how fast time flies.  November provided oppor-

tunities for reflection and thankfulness.  We now move into the season of 

celebration and giving. 

Our PTO has provided a wonderful opportunity for our students to shop 

for their loved ones this holiday season in our Candy Cane Lane shop.  

The turnout has been great for this opportunity and we are thrilled to 

have been able to offer this event. 

We look forward to more fun and activities over the next few weeks.  

We have enjoyed celebrating our Character Counts winners, our band 

will play in a few holiday concerts, our middle schoolers are trying out 

for the basketball team, and there will be many classroom parties and 

activities.  If you are planning to come to the school to join in on the fun, 

please make sure that you are a cleared volunteer.  Even if you have 

been cleared in years past, the clearance is only good for three years.  

Call the front desk if you are unsure of your status.  We love having our 

parents and families in the building, and want to make sure everyone 

has a smooth experience in the check-in process. 

Lost and Found items are in the main hallway for students to retrieve.  

Any items not claimed before winter break will be donated. 

Finally, thank you for all of your support in our events and endeavors 

these past few months.  We could not do all that we do without you!  

We wish you and your families a blessed and happy holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Joy Reichenberg 

Principal 



 

 

 



 

 

Middle School Parents, 

 

Last month, I had the opportunity to start speaking with both 7th and 8th grade students about high school 
and career interests. I will continue these discussions in classes in December. Just as a reminder, students 
will utilize an online program called Naviance and they can share their progress with you at home.  

If you are just starting to begin the high school registration process, here is some background. Students 
zoned for Palm Valley Academy will matriculate to Nease High School. There is the option to apply for a Pro-
gram of Choice such as a Career Academy at schools not in your home zone. They can also apply for Acade-
mies at their home zone school. If you want to learn more about Programs of Choice and Career Academies, 
please visit https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/programs/. Academies are a way for students to learn about a career 
interest and often obtain certifications in those fields through their elective courses in high school.  

The online application for Programs of Choice will be a lottery opening you can enter through HAC and in-
structions will be sent by the district. Please note that the Academies and Programs of Choice are all option-
al. Transportation is only provided to your zoned school. No lottery completion is required if you plan to 
attend Nease High School and do not wish to enter an Academy or the IB Program. 

Nease High School will also be visiting Palm Valley Academy this month to present students with information 
about Academies, JROTC, and the IB program. This event is for current 8th grade students only, but the 
school district posts a timeline here of events with opportunities for families to visit and learn about other 
schools. You are strongly encouraged to attend the High School Showcase with your child on December 14 at 
World Golf Village. Nease High School also offers an Academy Night on January 19.  

If you or your child have any follow up questions, please reach out to me.  

 
 
Kindly, 

 
 
Monica Ferguson, Middle School Counselor 

Monica.Ferguson@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

 

https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/programs/
https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/timeline/
https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/high-school-showcase/
https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/timeline/
mailto:Monica.Ferguson@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

** All testing will begin at 8:45 a.m. ** 

If you have any questions about testing, please contact our 
testing coordinator: Audra Wilson 904-547-4223                                              

audra.wilson@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

mailto:audra.wilson@stjohns.k12.fl.us


School  

Counselors 

Ms. Coma  K—3 

TBA 4—5 

Ms. Ferguson  6—8 

 

 

 

We have several opportunities for giving to children in 

our Bobcat families and also at our sister school,  

Murray Middle School, this holiday season. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

 

Amazon Wish List Link: https://www.amazon.com/registries/

holiday/12NKV7V0QDNDR/guest-view   

 

Bicycle Sign Up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a49a5a72ea0fe3-bikes  

 

Please contact School Counselor, Ms. Artina Coma at                              

artina.coma@stjohns.k12.fl.us with any questions. 

 

Thank you! 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/holiday/12NKV7V0QDNDR/guest-view
https://www.amazon.com/registries/holiday/12NKV7V0QDNDR/guest-view
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a49a5a72ea0fe3-bikes
mailto:artina.coma@stjohns.k12.fl.us


School  

Counselors 

Ms. Coma  K—3 

TBA 4—5 

Ms. Ferguson  6—8 

 

 

 

DECEMBER RECOGNIZES          
ALL PILLARS 



In the month of November, we recognized  the pillar of  character  

“CITIZENSHIP” 

Do your share to make your school and community better • Cooperate • Get involved in community affairs • 
Stay informed; vote • Be a good neighbor • Obey laws and rules • Respect authority •                                    

Protect the environment • Volunteer  

 
Pictured below are our Character Counts Winners for Citizenship.  We are so proud of our stu-

dents! We love watching them beam with bobcat pride through their great character. We thank 

them for spreading “Pawsitive” Vibes here at school and throughout our community. 

 

 

Kindergarten 

1st Grade 
2nd Grade 



 

 

Middle School 

5th Grade 

3rd Grade 

4th Grade 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



If your student is missing a water 

bottle, clothing, lunch bag, etc. 

Encourage them to check out the 

Lost and Found  

Winter Break 

Teacher and Student Holiday 

12/22/2022 - 01/03/2023 

Students return 01/05/2023 

 

Please make sure you order your 2022-2023 yearbook at BUY THE YEARBOOK ! 

https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool   School ID: 708600 

 

 

https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2022-2023 Partners in Education 

Leaders 

Supporters 

Heroes 

 

In Kind 

 


